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I strongly oppose HB3166.  This was already voted down by the people in our last 

November election. How is this even being raised again in good conscience? Any 

one person can vote in the primary simply by updating their political affiliation. At 

what point are you discriminating against those who follow the election formalities 

while showing bias towards those who don’t?  Please show some respect and listen 

to Oregon voters who already voted no to ranked choice voting and vote no on 

HB3166. Thank you. 


